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Dear Parents 
 
 
As part of our Design and Technology unit this half term, the children will be designing and 
constructing their own model ambulances using wheels and axles provided by the school. To 
support this exciting hands-on learning experience, we kindly ask that you provide your child 
with a shoebox, which will form the main body of the ambulance. 
 
Please ensure the shoebox is brought to school as soon as possible. Your child's teacher will 
store it safely, so it is important to write your child’s name clearly on the inside of the box to 
avoid any mix-ups. 
 
Additionally, if you are able, we would appreciate it if you could cover both the lid and the 
box with plain paper before sending it in. This can be done using the reverse side of wrapping 
paper or simply using sheets of A4. This will allow the children to begin painting their 
ambulances in the appropriate colours right away, saving valuable class time during the 
construction phase. 
 
Thank you for your support and assistance in making this project a fun and engaging learning 
experience! 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Ian Gregory 
Year 2 Achievement Leader 
 
 

 
 


